AORN cancela congresso de
2020.

escrito por Ana Miranda | 10 de marcgo de 2020

A AORN leva muito a sério sua missao de manter a seguranca dos
profissionais de saude e os pacientes cirurgicos. Consistente
com nossos valores de comunicacao, qualidade, inovacao e
colaboracao, lamentamos informar que a AORN Global Surgical
Conference & Expo 2020 foi cancelada.

Saiba mais no site: https://www.aorn.orq/
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w OAFE SURGERY TOGETHER

Dear Colleagues,

Qver the past week, AORN has received many calls from
nurses, exhibitors, and others regarding our Global Surgical
Conference & Expo in Anaheim, novel coronavirus (COVID-19),
and our intention to continue with the conference. Everyone,
including AORN, wants a conference that is an outstanding
experience and certainly one that assures a safe environment.

AORN takes very seriously its mission to keep healthcare
workers and surgical patients safe. Despite everyone's best
efforts, we cannot promise a safe environment for nurses,
exhibitors, vendors and staff. Therefore, consistent with our
values of communication, quality, innovation and collaboration
we regret to inform you, AORN Global Surgical Conference &
Expo 2020 is cancelled.

Unfortunately, postponement is not an option because of the
event size and the limited number of cities able to accommodate
us. Neither do we anticipate a near-term solution to contain the
spread of COVID-19.

We understand you have many questions regarding your
participation at AORN Expo 2020. We are in this together. We
will be in contact with you in the coming days regarding any
refunds and/or credits for future services.

We share your disappointment and sincerely thank you for your
understanding of this very difficult decision.

Sincerely,

5 ; . Missi Merlino
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MHA, RN-BC, CNOR, CSSM
President, AORN



